
DATE:  January 10, 2024 

 

TO:   

          

 

FROM:  Trevor Hill 

 

SUBJECT: Stop Shipment Release Notification - MIL-PRF-55182 

  Vishay style ERC-55-200 (Military style RNC60) 

 

** SHIPMENT RELEASE NOTIFICATION ** 

 

Effective January 10th, 2024, the MIL-PRF-55182K, Military Style RNC60 resistors manufactured in 

Vishay Dale Columbus are released from Ship-Hold. 

 

 The approval from DLA allows us to build and ship Mil-PRF-55182K Military Style RNC60 resistors 

manufactured in Vishay Dale Columbus. 

 

Please contact our Quality Manager Trevor Hill at trevor.hill@Vishay.com for any further detail. 

 

 

Trevor Hill  

 

Trevor Hill 

Quality Manager 

Vishay dale Resistors 

Phone: (402) 564-3131 


